
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 3/2/2016 10:34:44 AM
Subject: Translink fare review

Attachments: 20160301104820667.pdf

Greetings Mayor and Council-
We have been notified that Translink will be undertaking a fare review. I have asked Jerry and Rena 
to coordinate an engagement process to establish our official response to this. Likely we'll start by 
engaging our various advisory committees. More to come from us on this.
Thanks
Sadhu

Sadhu A. Johnston, LEED AP 
Acting City Manager 
City of Vancouver 

sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 
o. 604.873.7627 
twitter: sadhuajohnston
www.vancouver.ca 
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